
This year is Nithsdale's 160th anniversary year. We are having our 

annual regatta the 14th June 2025 and we hope to welcome as many of 

our fellow rowers from across the country and further afield to join 

us, to enjoy a day on the river Nith. All races will be two lane races, we 

have a variety of races  that we hope will accommodate everyone in our 

events list which includes some unique categories  i.e novice master, 

generation doubles, club and mixed 8's even a race for coaches. Please 

ask if there are any specific races you would like to see and we will try 

to accommodate.  


